
-----Original Message----- 
From: Drew Miles <d.miles220@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 12:01 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Amendments to Title 11 comment 
 
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
I’m writing to you to express my support for extending the sunset date of the Title 11 amendments, that 
strengthen regulations pertaining to tree preservation, especially the preservation of large size trees, in 
development situations on private property another two years until December 31, 2020. Additionally, I 
would support any action to strengthen the existing provisions, which I do not believe are strong enough 
- especially in the instance of large single family residence development projects, and to extend the 
sunset further.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Drew Miles 
7524 NE Pacific St 
Portland, OR 97213 
 
 


